
 

 

 
 
 
August 10, 2022 
 
Kyle Regan 
Civil Resources 
PO Box 680  
Frederick CO 80530
 
RE: File M2022-35; Acknowledgement of Permit Application Withdrawal and Request for 

Application Fee Refund.   
 
Mr. Regan: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) has received the Application 
Withdrawal request dated August 9, 2022 for permit application file M2022-035, and your 
request for a refund of the $898 application fee.    
 
This letter is to inform you that the withdrawal has been processed at this time.  Because the 
Division had not yet commenced its review of the application, the application fee of $898 will be 
refunded when the W-9 form emailed to you this morning has been properly completed and 
returned to the Division.  Thank you and let me know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric C. Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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